
Wednesday 6th December 5pm - PTA Christmas Fair
Thursday 7th December 9.15 am and 2.15 pm - Orange Unit Nativity
Friday 8th December - Training Day
Thursday 14th December 9.15 am and 2.15 pm - Green and Blue Classes
Nativity
Friday 15th December - Christmas Lunch
Tuesday 19th December - Riding Lights Theatre Performance in School
Wednesday 20th December - KS2 celebration
Thursday 21st December am - Reindeer and a ‘special visitor’
Thursday 21st December pm - Reindeer Rush for all and KS1 celebration
Friday 22nd December 12pm - School closes for Christmas
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This week has been full of Christmas preparations in school. The corridors have been filled with festive singing from the
Nativity rehearsals, giving the school a real Christmassy feel. This was further increased today with the arrival of our
Christmas tree, which the children have been busy decorating!

The PTA raffle draw will start on Monday, please make sure you've returned your tickets - there's still time to buy more.
The prizes this year look incredible and include Stockeld Park vouchers, Theatre Royal tickets, a range of hampers and so
much more!

Please keep an eye out for letters for the Christmas performances from our younger children and make sure you've
completed the google forms to request your seats. We can't wait to see the final performances. 
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This year we have launched our very own ‘Diversity December’ Advent
Calendar. Each day the children will hear a message or complete an
activity to promote the wonderful and rich diversity we have at school
and in the community. It will look at different traditions, being kind,
making a recipe for a peace pie and many more. 

Please ask your child what was behind the number each day and use it as
a way to help us promote diversity and discussion around this really
important issue.
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